
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

      4th December 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Film Club 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be advised that Year 5 and 6 Film Club has finished for this term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Harper and Mrs Jeffryes 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

